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Technology Board Report 

Despite operating with reduced staffing for a portion of the summer, I’m pleased to report that 

the Technology Department successfully completed the majority of our summer projects in 

preparation for the new school year. 

All newly procured PCs have been installed across classrooms and offices throughout the 

district. Additionally, nearly all other technology orders have been received and deployed, with 

the exception of the Promethean interactive panels. This order, placed in late May, has been 

delayed due to high national demand and is currently backordered, with an estimated ship date 

in late August. 

In the weeks leading up to the start of school, our team has shifted focus to prioritizing 

back-to-school technology work orders. Our goal is to ensure that every teacher and classroom 

has the tools and support needed for a smooth and successful start to the academic year. 

I would like to formally recognize the outstanding efforts of the Technology Department team. 

Patrick Toenjes, Scott Niemann, Wayne Hotchkiss, and Sarah Alu demonstrated exceptional 

dedication and teamwork throughout the summer. Completing these projects with a team of just 

five individuals was no small feat, and their commitment to supporting our schools and staff has 

been exemplary. 
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